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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

MONDAY, APRIL 10, 2017                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

Mon. 4/10  Attention all students:  If you are interested in being an FCA leader next year, 

please see Mr. Stein in Room 925 to pick up an application.  All applications 

are due by April 24
th

.   

Tues. 4/11  Hello Raiders!  If you missed the Impact/PAL information meeting due to 

testing, please stop by Senor Avendaño's classroom, room 368, before school, 

tutorial, break or lunch to get the Impact/PAL guidelines, application and 

important dates sheet. Thank you for your interest! 

Tues. 4/11  Attention seniors:  There will be a mandatory senior meeting tomorrow, April 

11
th

, in the gym during second period and tutorial.  Graduation information will 

be handed out and you will be able to vote for the faculty members you want to 

read names at graduation.  You will also turn in your Senior Wills at this 

meeting.  All seniors are required to attend.  Please go to your second period 

class first so attendance can be taken and then proceed to the gym. 

Tues. 4/11  Attention Animation Club members:  If you are interested in applying for an 

officer position, you must notify Mr. Gomez about the position you would like 

to apply for by thisWednesday, April 12
th

.  We will hold interviews by April 

14
th

 to determine next year’s officers. 

Tues. 4/11  Attention all 9
th

 and 10
th

 grade students:  Sonora Guidance is having a Parent 

Night for 9
th

 and 10
th

 grade parents to learn more about Naviance, our college 

and career exploration program.  Please encourage your parent to come to the 

College and Career Center this Wednesday, April 12
th

 at 6:00 p.m. to learn how 

to use the program. 

Mon. 4/10  Hey everyone!  Don’t forget to join us today for FCA in the theater.  With this 

year coming to a close, we don’t have many huddles left, so you don’t want to 

miss any.  Grab your friends and your lunch and meet us in the theater at lunch 

for FCA.  You don’t have to be an athlete or a Christian to come.  See you 

there! 

 

Welcome to 

the jUngle 


